Dear Parents,

It's that time of year when we ask for volunteer cafeteria workers for the 2022-23 school year. Our policy at St. Ignatius is to ask one parent in each family to volunteer one day each month.

Please select the day you prefer to work and return this form to the school office or the cafeteria.

Thank you,

Beth Reynolds; Mgr. <u>breynolds@saintischool.org</u> Susi Bockerman; Asst. Mgr. Cafeteria phone no. 389-3242 extension 5

	1 st week	2 nd week	3 rd week	4 th week
Monday				
Tuesday				
Wednesday				
Thursday				8
Friday		И		

Fifth weekdays volunteers are needed: September 29 and 30, October 31, November 29 and 30, January 30 and 31, March 29, 30, 31

Please circle any days you could help out.

ame
mail
hone Number
would like to be on the sub list for the following days of the